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I support the 1% for Wildlife bill because the diverse fish and animal species that call 

our state home are often a major reason for people to get out into nature, spend 

money in rural communities and stay to make Oregon their home. We are deep into 

an age of extinction and it is our imperative to do what we can to save as many 

species as possible. The solution proposed in this bill would make a significant 

impact for Oregon's wildlife and would be a minimal impact on the tourism industry 

and tourists themselves. Please pass HB 2977!  


